
From: registrar
To: Janet Sakauye
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0041
Date: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 3:12:22 PM

 From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 5:50 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0041

-- Name --
Douglas Henry

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I am a disabled person struggling to meet ends meet on ODSP.  Between the cost and lack of housing, lack of any
substantial increase in support amounts and raising  cost of living prices, now facing a raise in electricity prices will
considerably diminsh my quality of life even more than it already is.
Every month I am at risk at finding myself homeless as I struggle, as many other Ontarians struggle and London
Hydro posts astouning profits.  The rise in rates is completely unneeded and unwanted by any customers.

-- Attachment --
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